
The Summer Times

We’ve made it to the 
end of yet another 
fantastic year in Scoil
Éanna and what a year it 
has been!. 
Here is a round up of all 
that has been going on 
over the past two 
months. 

At the start of May 
some of our pupils took 
part in a Vex Robotics 
workshop in Corcaghan. 
6th Class pupils attended 
a fantastic musical in 
Our Lady’s Secondary 
School in Castleblayney.  

Scoil Éanna

First Holy Communion
Congratulations to the 
children from 2nd class who 
made their First Holy 
Communion on the 11th of 
May. Well done, you all 
looked fabulous in your 
outfits. 
Self-Esteem Workshops
On the 23rd of May, pupils 
from TY year in Ballybay
Community College came to 
talk to us about the 
importance 
of having 
healthy 
self-esteem.
We really 
enjoyed it. 

School’s out 
for summer! School Tours

All our school tours 
took place in this last 
term with children 
from 3rd up to 6th going 
to Muckno Adventure 
Centre in Castleblaney. 
Junior and Senior 
Infants visited Dyan
Mill Pet Farm and Rang 
a hAon and Rang a Dó
went to the Planetarium 
in Armagh. 
Great fun was had by 
all!
Anti-Bullying Poster 

Competition
Thank you to Catherine 
Mc Gregor for judging 
our poster competition 
and well done to our 
winners!
Kristen Rinkeviciute
Lucy Barkey
Emily Mc Connon
Lainey Shanahan
Daragh White
Hurling Champions!
Massive congratulations 
to the boys team on 
winning the school’s 
hurling competition this 
month. Scoil Éanna abú! 



Go raibh míle to the 
Parent’s Association 
for organising our 
annual breakfast 
morning – We love 
Weetabix! 

Award Winners
Congratulations to all 
our classmates who 
were awarded
Dálta na Coicíse, 
Gaeilgeoir na Coicíse
and Maths Wizard 
Certificates over the 
past two months. 
We hope you have 
these  special awards 
hanging up proudly at 
home. 
Ice-Cream Van

We want to say a huge 
thank you to the 
Parents’ Association 
for inviting the ice-
cream van to school on 
the last Wednesday of 
the year. The ice-
cream was delicious! 

Breakfast MorningCycling 
Thank you to Garda James 
Gallagher for running a 
bike safety workshop with 
Rang a Cúig in recent 
weeks and to Bike Green 
for their 6 week cycling 
skills workshop with Rang    

a Sé. 

Principal’s Award 
Winner!

H2O Heroes Workshop
We celebrated Bio-
diversity Week by 
getting in role as 

scientists in a really 
interesting workshop 
with lecturers from 

DKIT about pond 
habitats in our locality.

Marathon Relay
We had great fun in 
the park taking part 
in our annual 
marathon relay.  We 
finished in a  
fantastic time of 
2:38:52. Great 
running everyone!

Fond Farewell
We just want to wish 

all our Rang a Sé
pupils a fond farewell 

as they leave Scoil
Éanna and start the 
next chapter in their 
lives. Well done on a 

lovely graduation 
ceremony..  

PE
We had a very 
eventful sporting 
term with GAA 
Coaching, Swimming
Tennis and our Euro 
Football League in 
our last week of 
school. 

Sport’s Day
We had a 
fantastic Sport’s 
Day too in spite of 
the bad weather!

Maryam El Madany

Niamh Quinn

Arlene Lavelle

James Mc Dermott

Track and Field
We took part in the 
Schools track and field 
Event at the Peace 
Links Campus in Clones. 
Such a great 
experience for us 
all. We really, really
enjoyed it. 


